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fes. Gocgle's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

183 Whitney Ave, permit #00193

Mac Simpson <msimpson@portacompany.com> Wed, Feb 21, 2018 at 3:06 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris — Here is a plot plan sketch from the City’s gis mapping tool showing where the edge of the building is and the
edge of the existing fire escape.

The existing fire escape in approximately 2.2 feet inside the edge of the building. FYI — I'm relying on the 2.2 feet from the
measurement in City maps — if need be I'll go out and measure the precise distance.

I've also attached photos of the side of the building and edge of fire escape as well as a measurement showing the
existing fire escape columns are 18’ 77, which is the same from our engineering plans.

To confirm, our intention is not to expand the footprint of the existing fire escape but rather replace it within the existing
footprint.

Please let me know if you need any other information.
Thank you!
Mac

Mackenzie Simpson, Esq.
Porta & Co. |Commercial Real Estate Services
30 Milk Street, Suite 205. Portland. ME 04101

0.207.747.1515 c¢. 207.310.0221
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From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 12:39 PM

To: Mac Simpson <msimpson@portacompany.com>
Subject: Re: 183 Whitney Ave, permit #00193
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